Rebuilding Public Education NSW Department of Education

Peakhurst South Public School
Fencing works notification | 20 September 2024

Dear neighbour,

Following our notification on 19 August 2024, we wish to update you on the schedule
of works to secure the access gates along the boundary fence between your property
and Peakhurst South Public School.

Work to secure the access gates will take place on Thursday 26 September 2024 and
is expected to be completed on the same day, depending on weather and site
conditions.

Work will take place between 8 am and 5 pm. All work will be done on the school’s side
of the boundary fence.

For the safety of the contractors, please secure your pets and keep them away from
the work area during the scheduled work times.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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